SILVESTRI JUNIOR HIGH SCHOOL STEAM ACADEMY

Merry Sillitoe, Principal

Melissa Giannantonio, Asst. Principal Meagan Lewis, Asst. Principal

February 7, 2020

Dear Silvestri Shark Families,

The past eight years have been a wonderful experience for me at Silvestri JHS. We have a wonderful community and I am so proud of our students. I appreciate our teachers and staff who work very hard to provide high-quality classroom learning experiences as well as outstanding extracurricular opportunities.

As we journey through our lives, events occur that demand change. It is time for a big change in my life, and I am retiring from the Clark County School District at the end of February. It has been a pleasure to work with you and to watch our students grow. I wish you all the best.

With love.

Merry Sillitoe

Merry Sillitoe, Principal Silvestri JHS STEAM Academy